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Pana?®

Mr. John Rooney, Director

Office of Export Contrsls and
International Safeguards

Office of Intelligence and
National Security

[5-40

U.S. Department of Energy

Washington, D.C. 20585

Dear Mr. Rooney:

Enclosed please find a request from the Department of Energy to export
Uranium meta)l or fabricated test targets for use as test elements for medical
isotope production at the Indonesian National Atomic Energy Agency. A letter
of assurance is required that the material will be subject to all of the terms
and conditions of an agreement for cooperation. Your assistance in obtaining

the necessary assurances will be appreciated.

Sincerely,

@w\a D Ructn

Ronald D. Hauber, Director

Division of Nonproliferation, Exports
and Multilateral Relations

Office of International Programs

Enclosure:
Appl. dtd. 5/02/94
(XSNM02814 - Indonesia)

cc w/Enclosure:
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